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A Note from the Principals 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Farewell! 
We are sad to have to say goodbye to a beloved pastor.  As most of you have heard, Fr. Hennelly has been 
appointed pastor of Sacred Heart  Parish in Oxford, PA, effective Monday, January 23. Our students will be 
attending the 8:30 A.M. Mass tomorrow (Thursday), which Fr. Hennelly is celebrating. At that time the stu-
dent body can say goodbye and thank you to a founding pastor.   
 
Fr. Hennelly will be celebrating the 11:30 A.M. Mass on Sunday, and a farewell reception will follow in the 
large hall.  All are invited. 
 
May God bless Fr. Hennelly as he begins his new assignment.  We thank him for his support of our school 
for the past seven years, and we will miss him. 
 
Lunch Volunteers 
We need help for our pre K and K classes for lunchtime. If a few people could offer 1/2 once a week, it will 
give the classroom teacher the opportunity to break and enjoy a few minutes with colleagues.  Clearances 
are needed, and we can help with that. 
 
Home and School 
Could you use a good laugh?  If so, come on out to Home and School’s Comedy Night this Saturday at St. 
Frances Cabrini’s gym.  The evening features food, wine and beer, and the entertainment of Helene Angley 
and Chris Morris, emceed by Vince Valentine. The ticket order form is on the school’s website. 
 
Have a great week! 
 
 Mrs. Robinson                                                                                                                                    Mrs. Haggerty 
                      



      
 
 
 

To Learn More about these topics go to hfrcs.org  
 

and Click on the Student & Parents Page  
 

and go to Forms 
 

Comedy Night 
Globetrotters Order Form 
Pretzel Order Form 
Scrip Order Forms 
Fund Raisers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Home and School Association is spon-
soring a Comedy Night this Saturday at 

Cabrini gym.  Buffet dinner, beer/wine, com-
edy show and dessert and coffee.  Tickets 

are $35pp and order forms are on the school 
website!  

 

Fourth Grade is sponsoring a  

Thursdays at lunch— 
January 12 and January 19 

 
Proceeds to assist with their trip to  

Harrisburg and Hershey! 

 

Re-Enrollment for the  
2017-2018 school year  

begins  
January 29th. 

 
Our Kindergarten and 
PK classrooms are in 
need of lunch volun-
teers.  Have an hour to 
spare?  Call our office 
for more information.  
We need your help! 

Sign Language Club , Upcoming Events                             3 
Camp Spirit, Parent Ambassadors                                       4 
Re-Enrollment Raffle                                                               5 
Catholic Schools Week                                                            6 
Baby Shower Service Project                                                7 
Annie Junior Drawing Contest                                              8 
Enspirited Projects After School Clubs                              9 
Home and School News                                                       10 
SFC Winter Luau                                                                    11 
SFC Designer Bag Bingo                                                       12 
Pot of Gold                                                                                13               
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January 19 — Fourth Grade Bake Sale  
January 21—H&S Comedy Night 
 
Looking Ahead 
January 29—Catholic Schools Week  
                       Open House 
           Re-registration Opens  
February 1—CSW Baby Shower 
                       Home & School General Meeting 
 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Andrea Pendle—andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sign Language I Club! 

For:  Beginner sign language stu-
dents (students who have not 
taken the Sign Language after 
school club before), Grades 1-8 

When:  Wednesdays after school, 
beginning Feb. 1 

(5 sessions – Feb. 1, 8, 15, 22, 
March 1)  

Time:  after school until 4:00 
Cost:  Free  

Registration form can be found 
on the school website! 

Return it to school no later than 
Wednesday, January 25 .  

Coming—Sign Language II 

Builds on the basic skills acquired in Sign 
Language I 
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Attention Holy Family Parents!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Parent Ambassador group is available for you!  The Parent Ambassadors look at school wide con-
cerns, and problem solve together to come to solutions that work best for our students and our school.  
They also are available to speak to potential families and to welcome new families to our Holy Family 

school community! 
 

Have an idea you wish to share?  Know of a new family that is looking for a school to call home?  Reach 
out to any member of our Parent Ambassadors.  They are anxious to serve our  

Holy Family school family! 
 

Parent Ambassador Group: 
Pat Manning—disneypat216@verizon.com 

Tony and Cindy Amato—amato.petrick@verizon.net 
Maria Tracy—maria9tracy@aol.com 

Kelly Walsh—kelkwalsh@aol.com 
Bridget Baill—madamebaill@yahoo.com 

Beth Viola—bav72@msn.com 
Sue DiLisio—sue@dlff.org 

 
 

Looking for a Summer Camp  
experience? 

Try Camp Spirit! 
 

Camp Spirit is held here at Holy Fami-
ly and is available for students age 3-

12.   
 

Open from June 19 through August 
25.  Stay all 9 weeks or select the 

weeks you would like to come. 
Theme weeks, water play, fun treats 

and more! 
 

Registration coming soon! 



 

Re-enrollment begins January 29th 

We encourage all our families to to re-enroll by 
February 28 

 

 

WE     Our HFRCS Families 

Just for fun we will have a raffle each week ! 

 

The week of January 29 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win  

Sprirtwear  

 

The week of February 6 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win  

a $25.00 Walmart giftcard 

 

The week of February 13 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win  

a $25.00 Staples giftcard 

 

The week of February 20 those who have enrolled will be eligible to win 
a month of free pretzels 



 



 

 

Please help us by bringing in new baby items.   

We are looking for contributions of the following: 

Clothing – Newborn up to 24 months P.J.s Onesies Baby Outfits 

Diapers – All Sizes - Rattles – Pacifiers – Teething Rings etc. 

Bathing and Diapering Supplies – Lotion – Baby Wash – Wipes etc. 

Formula 

                                                 

You may bring the items in any day up to Monday January 30th. 

Thank you for your generosity. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are having a design contest for Holy Family Regional’s Production of “Annie 

Jr.” There will be two winners: one for the t-shirt design and one for the program 

cover design.  

 

 

Contest Rules: 

1. All drawings should be original and drawn in pencil only (no color, only black  

and white).  

2. Please use an 8 ½ inch by 11 inch piece of paper.  

3. All drawings should include the words “Holy Family Regional Catholic School 

Presents Annie Jr.” 

4. Please do not put your name on the front of the entry. Write your name and 

grade on the back.  

5. All entries need to be put in the envelope outside of Ms. Haneman’s room no 

later than Friday, January 27
th

.  

 



 



 

HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS AND  
UPDATES 

******************************************************* 

HFRCS PRESENTS A NIGHT OF COMEDY  

On January 21st Holy Family will present A NIGHT OF COMEDY to be 
held at St Frances Cabrini gym.   $35 pp includes show, buffet dinner, 

beer & wine, dessert and coffee.  Raffle baskets and 50/50 also. 
See the order form under SCHOOL FORMS 

 
******************************************************* 

HARLEM GLOBETROTTERS TICKETS 
Plan a fun family night out at the Sun Bank Arena on March 4. 

  Tickets are $22 and will remain on sale until we are sold out.  The order  
form can be found under SCHOOL FORMS 

 
******************************************************* 

 
HFRCS 2017 AUCTION  

Holy Family annual auction is planned for Saturday April 1st with  
preview night being on Friday March 31st.  Volunteers to help with desig-
nated committees are needed – signup opportunities will be posted soon.  

Much help is needed to make this successful. 
 

Our Auction theme this year is: 
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COLD? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

Saturday, February 18, 2017 

7:00 PM – 11:00 PM 
Doors open at 6:45 PM 

Dinner includes Roast Pork, Hawaiian Chicken, Cashew 
Green Beans, Roasted Potatoes and Hawaiian Rolls 

 Coffee and Desserts 
Wine, Beer and soda  

All for only $20 per person 
Dancing to the sounds of DJ John Serenelli 

Shake those wintery blues and come out and socialize with your Parish 

Community.  We will bring the warmth of a SUMMER LUAU  

to a fun winter dance with plenty of food, drinks and desserts.  

Please call the Rectory, 215-946-4040, 
for more information, or to reserve a table. 

We hope to see all of you there! 

 

In order that we might provide  

the appropriate amount of  

food and beverages, we  

appreciate tickets being  

purchased in advance. 
 

Tickets can be purchased at the Rectory, any questions, please call 215-946-4040! 



Saint Frances Cabrini Parish 
PRESENTS 

 

 

 

 
 

MR. JOHN SHRENK WILL BE THE MC! 
Doors open at 6:00 pm, Bingo begins at     

7:00 pm.  Ticket price includes 3 chances to 

win on 10 games of Bingo.  Purchase 10 or 

more tickets to reserve a table.   
 

50/50’s can be purchased at the event.   
 

Many Basket Raffles too! 
 

Saturday, February 25 
Monsignor Woods Hall 

St. Frances Cabrini Gymnasium, Fairless Hills 
 

 

BRING YOUR OWN  

SNACKS AND BYOB.   

 

Tickets only $25 
(if purchased in advance, $30 at the door) 

 
 

 
 

Tickets can be purchased at the SFC Rectory, any questions, please call 215-946-4040! 
 

Style and color of bags will vary and may not be 

the ones pictured. 



 


